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Comments: I would appreciate the development of the Redstone to McLure pass trail/bike path. I ride this section

of road at least every year and my main concern is safety. That's a narrow road with a lot of curves and hills

making it difficult or impossible for drivers to see far into the distance. Since there isn't much shoulder on the road

it's extra risky when cars pass. Add wildlife into the mix and it's even more dangerous. A bike trail could

potentially reduce road traffic in the summer. Residents and valley locals could access McLure Pass by bike

instead of by truck. A reduction of traffic on 133 would protect human and wildlife from potentially high speed

collisions. Thanks for considering the health and safety of us locals. 


